
Events for the Week of June 17 - 24,  2018  
 
Sunday, June 17 South Africa Mission Trip (Students) 
  Father’s Day 
 5:00 p.m. Adult 3 Ladies’ Bible Study, B219  
  
Monday, June 18 South Africa Mission Trip (Students)  
 

Tuesday, June 19 South Africa Mission Trip (Students) 
 6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 
 9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
 6:30 p.m. Trustee Meeting, Conference Room 
 

Wednesday, June 20 South Africa Mission Trip (Students) 
 4:45 p.m.        Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 
 6:00 p.m.        Preschool/Children Childcare, C102 
 6:15 p.m. Pastor’s Bible Study, Great Hall 
 6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal 
 7:00 p.m. UPG Ministry Team, B102 
 7:15 p.m. Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
 

Thursday, June 21 South Africa Mission Trip (Students) 
 9:30 a.m. Trip to “The Star’ (55+), Offsite 
 

Friday, June 22 South Africa Mission Trip (Students)  
 

Saturday, June 23 South Africa Mission Trip (Students)  
 

Sunday, June 24 South Africa Mission Trip (Students) 
  First Fruits Offering (Both Worship Services) 
 2:30 p.m. Missions Committee, B212  
 4:00 p.m. Stewardship/Finance Committee, Conference Room  
 5:00 p.m. Adult 3 Ladies’ Bible Study, B219  
 5:30 p.m. Deacons’ Meeting, B202  

Subscribe to FIRST CONNECT: Text ‘FBCPLANO’ to 22828 to receive the weekly email First Connect. 

View the Pastor’s Message                                                        Give Via Text Message:  Text ’FBCPLANO’ and the $ amount  to 73256  
fbcplano.org - Under Resources                                                                                                                                      Wifi Password:  romans121                        

Church Financial Report Through June 10, 2018 
Last Year Giving YTD: $  1,704,567  This Year Giving YTD: $ 1,718,109  

Sunday Worship & Bible Study Schedule 
  
 9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service, Sanctuary 

 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 

 11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service, Great Hall 

  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 

  Forest Community Church, Sanctuary 

 11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 

 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 

 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Great Hall 



CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Rachel Jones  - Our new Minister to Children, Rachel Jones, will officially join First 

Baptist Plano NEXT Sunday, June 24.  We are so very thrilled to have Rachel, Toby, 

Grace and Olivia join our church family. 
 

Cross Cheer Camp  June 25-28  / $95 / Girls  (ages 5-10) / 1:30 - 4:30 p.m., Gym 

Cheer camp introduces girls to cheerleading in a Christ-centered atmosphere.  Activities 

include gymnastics, jumps, stunting, games and interactive Bible lessons. Register at 

fbcplano.org/children/summerevents.   
 

Triumph Sports Camp  

July 23 - 27 * / $115 (after June 1) / noon - 4:00 p.m.  (following VBS), Gym 

This multi-sport camp is for boys and girls, ages 5-12, and includes dodgeball, kickball, 

basketball, flag football and soccer.  Please pack your child a lunch, water & snack. 

Church on a Hill Capital Campaign -   If you have already turned in your commitment, 

thank you for your faithfulness. If you have not yet been able to provide your 

commitment, it is not too late! On June 3, we announced that $4,133,595.91 had been 

pledged; the updated pledge amount, as of June 13, is $4,215,115.91.  We would love 

to see 100% participation from all of God’s people - no matter how big or how small of 

a commitment you are able to make. 
 

To kick off our capital campaign giving, we will have a special First Fruits Offering on 

Sunday, June 24, during both worship services.  We are asking our church to come 

together on the 24th to give their first offering to the Church on a Hill Capital 

Campaign. 
 

Church on a Hill offering envelopes are provided for your capital campaign giving.  They 

are available in the back of the pews and can also be requested in the church office.   

Friendship Club (55+) -  Join us Tuesday, June 26 at 10:00 a.m., for games and a 

chicken alfredo lunch at noon.  Entertainment will be provided by Vic Pore with 

LoneStar Sound. Vic Pore has been a professional musician for 40 years.  He has 

worked with several well-known entertainers including Doug Kershaw, Janie Frickie, 

Charley Pride and the Gatlin Brothers.  Vic Pore also performed on Norwegian and 

Princess cruise lines as a Principal or House Musician. The meal is $3.  Please make 

your lunch reservation in the office by this Tuesday, June 19. 

Trip to “The Star” (55+) -  Let's tour "The Star" in 

Frisco.  On Thursday, June 21 at 9:30 a.m., we will 

meet at the church to carpool to Frisco.  After we 

have toured the facility, we will have lunch, tour 

a nearby museum and then have a special treat on 

our way back to the church. We should return by 

4:30 p.m.  $53.00 per person.   

NEW Life Group for Adults (All Ages) -  We are excited to announce the start of a new 

Sunday morning class led by Chuck and Ann Williams.  It is our prayer that this life 

group will become a place where those who currently do not attend Sunday School can 

connect with other believers and study God’s Word. The group will initially work 

through the book, Eternal Route 66 written by Chuck and Ann, a 12-week study 

connecting historic Route 66 and the 66 books that make up the Bible. This new 

Sunday Morning class will begin on August 12 during the Sunday School hour in Room 

B208. For more information or to sign up for the Life Group, contact Chuck:  

eternalroute66@gmail.com or call 469-661-9295.  

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Senior Escape - Incoming and outgoing seniors, it is time to start thinking about Senior 

Escape.  It will be held this year on July 27-29 at the Tartaglino’s lakehouse on Lake 

Texoma.  The cost is $99.   
 

Summer Plano PM - Join us at the Revor’s home (729 Paint Creek Road, Murphy 75094) 

on Wednesday, June 27 from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Noah Cooper will be leading.  
 

South Africa Mission Trip - Please pray for our students and adult leaders who are 

currently serving in South Africa this month.  They will return home on June 30.   

mailto:eternalroute66@gmail.com

